
Many couples find two core hurdles in the adoption process: 
 
First, the mental hurdle of adopting a child and all the responsibility that comes from adopting; 
second, the financial burden of the adoption. The goal of the Abba Fund is to allow those that 
have a desire to open their Christian home to a child  the monetary flexibility to do so.  
 
The ABBA fund is established for Cape Bible Chapel members that have an interest in  
adoption (domestic or international). The fund allows couples to borrow from the account with 
a covenant to repay the money as they are able (typically when receiving the Federal Tax 
Credit when filing taxes). The money paid into the account then enables another couple to 
access the funds during their adoption process. The money is provided at no interest. A   
committee has been formed at The Chapel to assist and to assess applicants.  These  
applicants will need to fill out a short application which will be reviewed.  Once approved, a 
complete financial application will be provided. The Abba Fund is run by a not-for-profit  
organization which manages various churches' funds and coordinates the ensuing logistics. 
 
 

Contact: Joel Neikirk  |  joel_neikirk@midamcorp.com 

The Abba Fund 


